
Submitter: Morgan Tillema 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Education 

Measure: SB767 

I have a friend attending a charter school in oregon. They are currently renting a 

building and their lease will soon be up. They have secured a new building, a building 

to buy, their forever home. However it is 0.5 miles outside of the school district. If this 

bill passes it will mean the end of their school. I am writing this asking for some 

exceptions to be made. Such as being allowed to operate a certain amount of miles 

outside of the school district. The bill passing without such exemption will displace my 

friend’s daughter and many more from their beloved school. 


